
We are 
investigating a

burglary in your area!
You can help to prevent burglary by always
remembering to:

✔ Lock doors and windows - Even when you’re
at home, keep entry points secure
✔ Use timer switches for lights – Make the house
look like someone is home
✔ Secure garden tools & ladders – Put things
away to stop opportunists You can also:

✔ Keep valuables out of sight –
Move keys, phones or wallets
away from windows or doors
✔ Consider extra measures –

Have you got alarms, CCTV, or
motion-sensor lights?

✔ Join a Neighbourhood
Watch scheme – Stay
connected with your

community to share and
receive updates



Dear Resident,

We regret to inform you that a burglary has recently taken
place in your local area. Officers are investigating and we
would like your help and support. 

Dorset remains one of the safest places in the country. Below
is how you can help us keep Dorset safe.

How you can help

Please share any information which might help our
investigation
Please report anything unusual, such as unfamiliar people,
loitering, strange vehicles or suspicious behaviour

You can find more about the work of Dorset Police and your
local team plus information on crime prevention at
www.dorset.police.uk

Please contact us with any relevant information.

Thank you for your continued support in making Dorset a safe
county for everyone.

Your local neighbourhood policing team

Occurrence number


